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7/8th July – KS2 Play
14th July – Reports out to Parents
18th July – 9.30am Church
18th July - Last day of term – special 
event for Year 4 3.30-4.30pm!
19th July – Summer Holidays 
1st & 2nd Sept – INSET days for staff
Weds 3rd Sept - Children in school

Dates for the Diary

Yesterday 
Staff and families from 
school gathered in church 
yesterday to pay their respects 
and say their final goodbyes to 
our brave and beautiful friend, 
Millie.  We stood with her family 
and friends and shared fond 
memories.  She will forever be in 
our hearts, and we continue to 
pray for her family, to help them 
through this difficult time. 

Please can you make sure your 
child has their wellies, waterproof 

coat and a pair of old tracksuit 
bottoms in a bag for their Croft 

Day. In addition, depending on the 
weather – a sun hat and sun cream 

may be needed to! 

Croft   
on the Heath

Celebration Worship next Friday 
will be for KS2

If it is your child’s birthday over the 
summer holidays, you are welcome to 

attend.
Friday 11th July

Families of
Leopards/Crocs/Giraffes

There will bo NO Worship on Friday 
18th July, as we will be in church in 

the morning instead.

Attendance in School
This week’s attendance is 

95.1%
Without lates and holidays, 

our attendance would have been 
96.4% which is good attendance.

Friday 4th July 
5.15-7.00pm
St Mary’s Soiree
This evening!  We are looking forward to seeing you 
later. Our fabulous PTFA have been working so hard, 
especially in the last few days, to make the Soiree a 
night to remember!!
If you didn’t manage to get a ticket, you can pay on 
the gate (front gates only!) £1 for adults, free for 
children.   See you later!  Gates open at 5.15pm. 

Transition Days
Our Year 4 children enjoyed their 
two days at middle school and have 
come back buzzing and telling us all 
about it!
Our children in school enjoyed being 
in their new class on Wednesday 
and getting to know their new 
teacher and classroom.  
And we welcomed our new Ladybirds 
and Bear Cubs to St Mary’s as they 
had a lovely morning in EYFS.  

Key Stage 2 proudly present:
Pirates of the Curry Bean
Performances:
Monday 7th July at 2pm
Tuesday 8th July at 5.30pm
Tickets cost £1.00 and are available on 
Parent Pay. Your virtual ticket will be entered into a mini 
raffle at the performances!!
Year 4 parents will be able to have 2 tickets for each 
performance (as it is their “leaving” year)  
Year 3 parents will be able to have 1 ticket for each 
performance.
Children will need to return to school at 5.00pm for 
the Tuesday evening performance please.    Thank you 



Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Cheese & BBQ 
Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Tomato 
Pasta

Cheese & 
Tomato 

Pizza

Important dates coming 
up:
Monday 7th July 2pm
Tuesday 8th July 5.30pm 
The children in Year 3 and 4 are 
performing their play.  Tickets on 
sale on Parent Pay, £1 each.
Friday 18th July 
9.30am - Leavers Service at 
Church

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Friday 18th July
Leavers Service at Church

9.30am
You are welcome to join us as our Year 4 children 
share their final thoughts and memories of St 
Mary’s.
The service will start at 9.30am. 
As ever, we will need lots of “helpers” to support us 
in the walk to church and back again.   Please let 
your teacher know if you are walking.    Thank you

Do you need child-care in the 
summer holidays?  
Would your child like to do 
something different?
We are hosting a summer 
clubs over the summer 
holidays for 4 weeks.
Check out their dates and 
activities on offer.......

MiniMeMindfulness Summer 
Camp:
https://eequ.org/experience/
9002

Please pay the balance 
on your Parent Pay 
account before the 
end of term, or earlier please! 
Thank you 


